
 

 

  

 

27th April 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Friday 11th May Etonbury Academy will be participating in the Race for Life event. 

On the day, students will be asked to select whether they want to run, jog or walk the 

5K course which will be clearly marked out by marshals along the way. 

The course will start and finish on the school field, however the students will be going 
off the school site for the majority of the course. Etonbury staff will also be 

participating in this event so they will be running, jogging and walking with the 
students. 

As this course will be in the countryside, if your child has hayfever or asthma, please 
ensure that they are fully prepared. 

The course could be muddy and dirty so please ensure your child is dressed 
appropriately. Brand new trainers are not recommended. 

The event will take place at 1:50pm and will finish at 3.30pm. 

On this day, it is also an EACA non-uniform day. Students will be required to bring in 

£1 and dress in as much pink as possible to support our Cancer Research event. 
Sponsorship money can be collected by the just giving page 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/etonbury-academy  

Alternatively, cash can be collected and brought into school in a labelled envelope. 

Please remember that all of the money raised will go to Cancer Research UK in order to 
help fight cancer. 

This activity is covered by the local offsite permission form that parents/carers signed 

at the beginning of the year. 

If you do not wish for your child to participate in this event for any reason please 
contact me directly kthomas@bestacademies.org.uk  

Kind regards, 

 

Miss K. Thomas                                                                                                  

Head of P.E
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